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IOM continues to identify Afghan families displaced by conflict in Pakistan’s North Waziristan Agency (NWA). The families had 
been living in Pakistan for an average of 28 years. As of 17 November, 963 households (5,206 individuals) have been assessed in 
Khost, Paktika and Kabul provinces. Humanitarian assistance has been delivered to 763 returning families. 

Current support for IOM’s response activities is being provided by the Government of Japan. IOM has appealed for an additional 
USD 912,970 through the Afghanistan Refugee Response Plan in order to continue providing assistance including protection 
services, relief supplies, shelter and onward transportation to vulnerable displaced families. With the onset of winter, the 
situation for displaced families who do not have access to adequate shelter and protection is dire. 
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On 13 and 16 November, IOM organized distributions for 184 additional displaced Afghan families in Khost. The families received 
an IOM non-food items (NFI) kit with basic household relief supplies as well as a hygiene kit. The Afghan Directorate of Refugees 
and Repatriation (DoRR) and other UN/NGO partners were present at the distribution.

763
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Displaced Afghans in Khost receive relief supplies at an IOM 
distribution on 16 November


